OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 26 2014

To the Members of the California State Senate:

I am returning Senate Bill 38 without my signature.

This bill would repeal and amend sections of the Public Utilities Code and other statutes
regarding electricity restructuring that have become obsolete. The bill would
inadvertently take away the California Public Utility Commission’s authority to continue

enforcing the collection of some residual bond expenses.

I'look forward to future legislation aimed at modernizing the Public Utilities Code next
year with this issue remedied.

Sincerely

Edmund G. Broywn Jr. %7” L\./ 7
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